


 




Message from the Mayor
     I’m happy to be able to report that the Village of Aurora heads into the holiday season with a lot to be thankful for – unexpected generosity, goodwill, nagging tasks completed, and an eye to the future.

Thanks to all of you who participated in Christmas in Aurora, and to the Arts and Merchants Association for their energy in highlighting what Aurora has to offer.  It was wonderful to see so many people attend the Village Tree Lighting and Caroling, and thanks go to the members of the Wells College Choir who took time from their exams for the event, and to Jack and Mary Holland for their generous gift of a beautiful tree and lights that we hope to use for many years.  Just when we were feeling flush with the joys of the season, Santa showed up disguised as John Miller with a $5000 check to the Village from The Blessing of the Boats.  This generous gift is intended to begin a Fitness Trail in the Village, encouraging us to get some exercise, and encouraging us to be out there together, talking, laughing, and keeping alive that Aurora spirit.  As planning begins for the project, I hope you’ll pass on your ideas for it – this being Aurora, I know you will!  Thank you BoB.

I’m also happy to announce that the Village website http://auroranewyork.us, designed by our own Matt Haenlin, is finally up and running (with only a few glitches to be worked out), thanks, in large part, to the hard work of Ann Balloni.  Please take a few minutes to see what it offers.  It’s your guide to local services, local government, local history, and the mysteries of zoning law and applications.  You can access and download local laws, as well as any applications you might need from the Village.  The home page will give you news and upcoming meetings, and the alerts page will let you know of local emergencies of any sort.  The Mayor’s Forum is intended as a village-wide question, answer, and discussion page for whatever comes up.  As Matt has said through this whole process – check it out!

Thanks to all of you who have shared your email addresses with us and submitted your latest water meter reading by email.  You’ve saved yourselves postage and tax dollars.  I encourage anyone who has not sent an email address to the office, to do so.  We will not share these addresses except for emergency alerts. 
Aurorafest Meeting February 20th!  The Village Board will begin its February meeting with an organizational meeting for Aurorafest 2013, happening July 13th.  The Village Board will not be involved in running Aurorafest, but wishes to show its support for a community effort by giving a time and place for everyone who has any interest at all in participating to come out of the woodwork, be heard, and give this year’s effort the inclusive strength of all those voices that are Aurora.  There have already been some great ideas and this early start will help make this the best Aurorafest – ever.

Good cheer and warm hearths for a Happy New Year.          

                                                                                                Bonnie

                                                          Winter On-Street Parking
Please do not park on Village streets, especially Cherry Ave. and Wells Rd., when snowfall is expected.  We have a trio of dedicated DPW employees available day and night to keep our streets plowed and we appreciate your cooperation with this important safety issue.
 Village Board meetings are open to the public and convene at 7:00 pm, Wednesdays.

1st Wednesday – Community Preservation Panel

                                                   2nd Wednesday – Zoning Board of Appeals (as needed)
                                      3rd Wednesday – Village Board of Trustees

                                                   4th Wednesday – Village Planning Board   
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Village Office Hours





Monday – Clerk and Code Enforcement Officer – 4:00pm to 6:00pm





Tuesday – Clerk – 11:00am to 2:00pm		





Thursday – Clerk – 11:00am to 2:00pm 	Thursday – Treasurer – 9:00am to 1:00pm





Wednesday & Friday – No public office hours.











